
1

Hummel, Robert

From: Jack Dawley <jdawley@northlandresidential.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 10:13 AM
To: Hummel, Robert
Subject: Zone 3 August 17th Public Hearing Continuation Request

Importance: High

Robert, 
 
I regrettably must request that the Planning Board continue this coming Tuesday August 17th’s Public Hearing on my 
Design and Site Plan application on Zone 3 of the McLean District until Thursday September 9th. 
 
The late publication of the BSC peer review letters on stormwater and traffic coupled with scheduled vacations of 
certain important Team Members will not permit the next scheduled subject matter topics to be thoroughly reviewed 
and comprehensively responded to between now and Tuesday August 17th. 
 
I therefore ask that the Board vote to continue the Public Hearing to September 9th, without any other deliberation(s). 
 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jack Dawley 
 
 
John C. Dawley 
President & CEO 
 
Northland Residential 
 
W- 781-229-4704 
C- 617-797-6704 
www.NorthlandResidential.com 
 


